
 

Recipients of the David M. Stowe Fund for Mission Research, 2017 

The David M. Stowe Fund for Mission Research was established by the Stowe family in 2003 to provide funds to 
support visiting researchers who come to the Yale Divinity Library to use its missions-related collections. The fund is 
typically made available to young scholars who plan to attend the biennial Yale-Edinburgh Group meeting hosted by the 
Divinity Library and intend to spend at least one week in residence in New Haven to use the Divinity Library's collections. 
See http://divinity-adhoc.library.yale.edu/Yale-Edinburgh for information about the Yale-Edinburgh Group. Other 
researchers are also supported upon application if they need to use resources at the Yale Divinity Library to complete 
their work.  

Several young scholars received support from the Stowe fund for travel costs during the 2016-2017 fiscal year.  
The six researchers who attended the Yale-Edinburgh Group conference and did research at the library in June-July  
2017 are shown below.   

 

 

Yaqoob Khan Bangash, Director, Centre for 
Governance and Policy, IT University, Lahore, 
Pakistan 

 

 

Frederick Glover, Ph.D. candidate, University of 
Calgary 

http://divinity-adhoc.library.yale.edu/Yale-Edinburgh


 

Malin Gregersen, Researcher, Linnaeus University, 
Sweden 
 

 
 
Joseph Ho, Assistant Professor, Albion College 

 

 

Abraham Kwakye, Lecturer, University of Ghana, 
Legon 

 

 

Joshua Dao Wei Sim, Ph.D candidate, National 
University of Singapore 

 

 


